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Tacoma Mall Shooting 

 

Tacoma, Wash.  –On Friday, November 26th, 2021, two off-duty officers worked a Holiday special 
emphasis inside the Tacoma Mall. At around 7:00 pm, those officers heard what they believed 
to be several gunshots. The uniformed Officers notified South Sound 911 that a gun was being 
fired from inside the Mall and ran toward the shooting. Officers quickly identified one male 
victim and assisted with medical aid. The Tacoma Fire Department responded and transported 
the victim to a local area hospital.  
 
After interviewing witnesses at the scene, detectives believe that this isolated incident grew out 
of an argument between two groups of people and was not an active shooter event.  
 
Detectives are reviewing videos in this active investigation. At this time, there is no one in 
custody, and the victim is in stable condition.  
 
The Tacoma Police Department would like to thank the 87 officers from eight local agencies 
that responded to assist with this incident.  
 
If you have any information or video of this incident, don't hesitate to contact South Sound 911. 
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